The Highland Township Planning Commission met on Monday August 2, 2021.
The previous month’s minutes were unavailable and there was no new business to discuss, so an official meeting was not held.

The Highland Township Planning Commission met on Tuesday September 7, 2021 with the following in attendance:  Judy Noyales, Bo Alexander, Doug Lapp, John Goodall, Mary McKee, Dean Davis, Bill Beers, Don Mancini (via ZOOM) and Roger Legg.
Chair Judy Noyales called the meeting to order.  The minutes of the July meeting were read.  Bo motioned to approve the minutes as read, Doug seconded, all were in favor.
Old Business – We received a letter for an extension of time in regards to the Bontrager/King subdivision.  Doug motioned to recommend the 90 extension to the Board of Supervisors, Bo seconded, all were in favor.
New Business – The Stoltzfus/King subdivision application and plans came in today and will be on next month’s agenda.
Bill reported that he will be attending a meeting at West Bradford to submit applications regarding damage for the 2 Township bridges that were compromised in the recent flood waters of Hurricane Ida.
Solicitor Legg explained the circumstances of the Attorney General’s letter and the changes that were made to our ordinances in response to it.
Bo motioned to adjourn, Doug seconded, all were in favor, the meeting was adjourned at 8:10 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Barb Davis, Secretary
